
From: Martin Dockrell < @phe.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 5:23 PM 
To: @uk.imptob.com; @phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com; @dhsc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Follow up 
 
Thank you. I can confirm that we did speak earlier today, that I asked you to put the matter in 
writing, that PHE are planning to write to your company on this matter and that all correspondence 
will be published in accordance with our policy. 
 

 Please arrange for this correspondence to be published in the usual way. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead 
 
07889  (Feel free to leave a voicemail message) 
020  (Please do not leave a voicemail message) 




